
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
26 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Uniform – Cold Weather 
 
As we approach the winter months, it will be essential to keep our focus on making sure we have the safest 
possible arrangements for students and staff, whilst maintaining a positive and comfortable learning 
environment. 
 
As part of this, classrooms will be required to maintain adequate ventilation and, while school heating 
systems will be fully utilised, we are encouraging students to consider extra layers of clothing. 
 
In addition to this, during these winter months, we will now allow students to wear their school/House 
hoodie or a plain navy, black or grey coloured jumper/hoodie underneath their school blazer.  School 
blazers are still a compulsory part of our school uniform and students are required to wear these every day, 
unless they have PE in which students can continue to wear their PE kit. 
 
Please note that hoodies/jumpers with large logos or items that are not navy, black or grey will not be 
permitted to be worn. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Martyn Palfreyman 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


